e-Blast 9/26/22

Dear Residents;

In preparation for the upcoming storm, the last ferry run from the island will be at 2 p.m. today,
September 26, 2022. The ferry will then be pulled out at Palm Harbour Marina. The Skiff will be used as
necessary until Tuesday morning. Everyone must evacuate Hideaway Bay Beach Club.

The Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 28th has been cancelled. The next meeting
will be October 26, 2022.

Please be safe and listen to the Charlotte County Emergency Management recommendations. Please
secure your home and belongings.



